
Tsui Lam Parent Notice 

 (2020-04-14)  

Dear Parent： 

As the Easter holiday is coming to an end, our school will resume teaching on 20/4. Please note the 

following arrangements:  

 

1. After the previous trials and review, collaborative lessons “Tsui Lam Zoom Live stream” (翠林

Zoom 直播時段) will be held from 20/4 to 29/5. This allows students to develop knowledge, skills and 

correct attitude. We hope that parents can act in concert with us and instruct students to attend classes 

on time.  

Period Time Participants Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 9:30-10:00 

Whole 

School 

(全校) 

*Visual Art 

(視藝) / 

*Civic 

Education 

(公民教育) 

Principal’s Talk  

(校長的話)/ 

Vice Principal’s 

Talk 

(副校長的話) 

*Hygiene and 

Me 

(衛生與我) / 

*Physical  

Education 

 (體育) 

*Library  

(圖書)/ 

*Independent 

Living Skills  

(獨立生活 

技能)  

Physical  

Education 

.(體育) 

2 10:30-11:00 

Junior 

Primary 

(初小) 

General 

Studies 

(常識) 

Chinese 

Language 

(中國語文) 

Mathematics 

(數學) 

Chat and Learn  

(邊傾邊講 

輕鬆學) 

Class Teacher 

Period 

(班主任課) 

3 11:30-12:00 

Senior 

Primary 

(高小) 

General 

Studies 

(常識) 

Chinese 

Language 

(中國語文) 

Mathematics 

(數學) 

Class Teacher 

Period 

(班主任課) 

Chat and Learn  

(邊傾邊講 

輕鬆學) 

4 1:30-2:00 

Junior 

Secondary  

(初中) 

Class Teacher 

Period 

(班主任課) 

General Studies 

(常識) 

Chat and 

Learn  

(邊傾邊講 

輕鬆學) 

Chinese 

Language 

(中國語文) 

Mathematics 

(數學) 

5 2:30-3:00 

Senior 

Secondary 

(高中) 

Chat and 

Learn  

(邊傾邊講 

輕鬆學) 

Class Teacher 

Period 

(班主任課) 

Liberal 

Studies 

(通識) 

Chinese 

Language 

(中國語文) 

Mathematics 

(數學) 

[*Note：Lessons will be arranged in alternate weeks] 

Our school will organize and upload parts of the recorded Zoom lessons onto the “E-learning classroom” 

(視像教室) from the Student Self-learning platform(學生自學平台) for students to revisit or catch up.  

 

2. Except Online Zoom lessons, our school will continue to provide Chinese Language, Mathematics, 

General Studies and Liberal Studies online assignments for students to consolidate and extend 

learning. Students can log on to the Self-learning platform(自學平台) at 5pm and complete the 

assignments of the day. In order to collect information more effectively for analysis and feedback, 

students are required to log in using their student account when completing online assignments 

starting from 20/4.  

 

 

 

 

 

3. As the pandemic continues, it is expected that it will take a long time for classes to resume. For your 

convenience to teach and guide children, our school will post Unit 3 notes and assignments and IEP 

teaching materials towards the end of April.  

Regarding the above:  

     (1) Zoom security measures, operation guide and links         (2) Log-in Steps  

The IT team will announce the details on 16/4. Please pay attention.  

 



 

4. As our school promotes “Learn by Living” (從生活中學習)，we encourage parents to arrange a wide 

variety of activities for your children ranging from doing housework and exercise, reading, self-

learning to learning to take care oneself in daily life . This allows students to build an orderly life and 

prepare for going back to school.  

 

5. Class teacher will start to contact parents from 17/4-19/4 to understand students’ need and further 

explain the arrangements.  

 

  We wish you and your family good health and happiness!  

 

                                                              The Curriculum Team 

                                                              14th April 2020  


